
 
 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM 9.5   
 
 

TOPIC:  Superintendent Contract  
 
 
BACKGROUND:  The current Superintendent’s contract ends June 30, 
2015. The contract specifies that the Superintendent request, by 9/1/2014, 
that the School Board notify the Superintendent if they do not plan to offer 
another contract. The Superintendent contacted the School Board in 
August requesting to know if the School Board intends to offer a future 
contract. 
 
At the August 7, 2014 School Board meeting, the School Board voted to 
offer a future contract to the Superintendent.  After the August 7, 2014 
School Board meeting, three representatives from the school board (Erin 
Turner, Karen Morehead, and Dan Kieger) met with the Superintendent to 
negotiate the contract. 
 
 
PROCESS:  The next step in the Superintendent contract negotiations is a 
vote by the School Board.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Discussion and action by the school board. 
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